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Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 
 

THE LORD’S DAY, 8/26/2018 
9:45 AM Sunday School--Adult Class 
                  The Prayer of Nehemiah 9: Nehemiah 9:32 – 37 
                       God Works Through His Faithfulness  
 

11:00 AM Morning Worship  
 

R94 "How Firm a Foundation" 
B497 "I Will Praise Him" 
B543 "’Til the Storm Passes By" 
B321 "When I Survey the Wondrous Cross"  
B372 "Our God Reigns" 

 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 86, page 814. 

 

Message – Life is Hard, So Why Rejoice? – 1 Peter 1:1-12 
 

WEDNESDAY, 8/29/18 
   5:45 PM – Brown bag supper in the fellowship hall  
   6:30 PM – Bible Study: 1 Timothy 1:1-2 
 
 

Sermon passage for next week: 1 Peter 1:13–21 
 

 
NURSERY MINISTRY 
 

Today     – Jennifer Brown & Kim Guthrie; Audrey Downey 
9/2/18   – Suzy & Cole Phillips; Lauren Downey 
9/9/18   – Merry Wade; Rebekah Hughes; Kristy Riedl 
9/16/18 – Jonathan & Leslie Morquecho; Sophia O’Neill 
 
 

CEDAR PARK BIBLE STUDY 
Tomorrow evening, Monday, August 27, the Cedar Park Bible Study 
led by David Harrell will be meeting at 6:30PM at the Harrell home. 
All are welcome. The brothers and sisters who are a part of this study 
have been making their way through the book of Romans, and will 
begin the great 8th chapter of that epistle tomorrow as they study Ro-
mans 8:1-11. Contact David if you want more information. 

 
LADIES BIBLE STUDY 
A new ladies Bible study is now forming around "The Promised One: 
Seeing Jesus in Genesis," a 10-week study written by Nancie Guthrie. 
Any ladies interested in this study are encouraged to contact Sandra 
Van Court to discuss possible dates and times. The study will be held 
in the Van Court home in Buda. 
 
MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST 
The monthly men’s prayer breakfast, normally held on the first Satur-
day of each month, will instead take place on the second Saturday of 
the month, September 8, so as not to interfere with your Labor Day 
weekend plans. 
 
MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY 
In September, we will enter into a new phase of watering, weeding, and 
pruning our rose bushes and other plants. Hardy sent out a Sign Up 
link through Dayspring e-mail. Let him know personally if you do not 
get the e-mails, yet still want to help. 
 
DAYSPRING’S 40TH ANNIVERSARY CONFERENCE  
To celebrate our 40th anniversary, Dr. Thomas R. Schreiner will be our 
guest speaker over a weekend conference on The Theology of Paul, 
which will take place September 22 – 23, 2018.  
 
DAYSPRING RETREAT 
Every last weekend of October, Dayspring Fellowship heads out to the 
Hill Country for our annual retreat at the River Inn Resort in Hunt, 
Texas. This is a great opportunity to enjoy God's creation and get to 
know your fellow Dayspringers. The dates for this year's retreat are Oc-
tober 26 – 28. Plan ahead and mark your calendars today.  

 


